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have these changes considered at the next review cycle, they were 
denied submission in the next public comment session.  As substantive 
changes, which had comments in each of the previous comment 
sessions, there should be no opposition to the relisting and review to 
these changes. 

 

While we hold the utmost respect for the expertise of those involved in the 



 

 

 

 

 

types of discontinuities undermine the transparency and inclusivity 
that are integral to a robust code development process. 

a)  Omnibus agreements are completely contrary to the 
objective of having public comment and should not be 
allowed as each submission should be reviewed publicly 
on its own merit by all stakeholders. 

b)  ICC Consensus Procedures ambiguity sets the stage to 
allow rules to be misconstrued and applied inconsistent 
with those procedures 

c)  Committee Conduct on a number of occasions didn’t follow 
the regulations put forth council policies and consensus 
procedures and also should not be a representation on the 



 

 

 

 

 

still moving our nation forward into a more sustainable construction 
climate. 

a)  The 30 year cost analysis used for justification is only 
relevant to a new home built and occupied for 30 years, 
which is not the case for most homeownership situations. 
This also does not take into account upgrades required in 
remodeling (which we do more permits for than new 
homes) which may be “out of pocket” and not over a 30 
year timeline. 

b)  A number of unjustified relative cost claims were made 
during committee. Provide harder metrics on what is 
considered “cost efficient” in order to stabilize this 
discussion and substantiate claims. 
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In accordance with CP#1-03 section 3.3.3.3 as organizations affected by 
this may be exceedingly numerous, we would name the residential 
consensus committee.  As we do not have a mailing address, we 
recognize the 2024 IECC Residential Consensus Committee as an entity 
of ICC and any other individuals or organizations participating in the 
“IECC Interested Party Update” email notification to have their email 
address substitute for their mailing address. 

 

Thank you for your time, consideration, and dedication to maintaining the 
integrity of our building codes. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

William Mckinney, Chairman 

ICC Region VI 

 

Greg Gilbert, Secretary  

ICC Region VI: Code Development and Review Committee 

 


